NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY SILCHAR

23/07/2019
NOTICE

The orientation programme for all the first year B. Tech students is scheduled on Wednesday, July 24,
2019 from 8-10 a.m. at respective department of the Institute. The regular academic classes of B. Tech 1*

semester will remain suspended from 8-10 a.m.

Orientation programme will be followed by Induction Programme from 25-07-2019 to 18-08-2019 for ali
the first year B. Tech students. All the HoDs are requested to cooperate for the successful conduct of

orientation and Induction programme.

This is issued with the approval of the Director.
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Dr. Arup Kumar Gosw
Associate Dean (Academic)
Coordinator Induction Programme-2019

Copy to:

1. The PA to Director for kind information of the Director

Dean(Academic), Dean(SW) and Dean(R&C)

3. Allthe Head of the Departments, with a request to bring it to the notice of all the faculty members
of the department

4. Dr. Ripan Patgiri, Faculty-In-charge(Web Services) with request to upload the same in the Institute
website

5. Hostel Notice Board.
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